
  April 23, 2025 

Working Together to Serve Our Community 

Notice of Construction 

Calaguiro Estates 
Stormwater Management Facility Cleanout 

CONTRACT No. 2025-602-24 

The City of Niagara Falls will be completing sediment removal, soils management, and site 
grading at the Calaguiro Estates stormwater management facility on Domenic Crescent. 

Excavated materials will be hauled to a designated area on City property located at the north 
end of Dorchester Road, near the dead-end. 

At times, it may be difficult to drive through the above locations due to construction in progress. 
In accordance with the contract documents, the contractor, T.A.A. Construction Inc. is required 
to notify emergency services of their daily operations. 

The work is scheduled to commence on or about April 28th, 2025 and will be continuous until 
completion, approximately late July 2025, weather permitting. 

For further information you may contact: 

Eric Lallouet 
Senior Project Manager 
Municipal Works - Engineering 
City of Niagara Falls 
4310 Queen Street, P.O. Box 1023 
Niagara Falls, ON  L2E 6X5 
(905) 356-7521 ext. 4216 
elallouet@niagarafalls.ca 

FIG. 1 – Project Area FIG. 2 – Location of Excavated Material 
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